July 1,2003

Dear Judge Dippell,

Mentioned in the agenda meeting on Tuesday, July1st was the legislation surrounding
case' E02002-351. I have attached a copy of a Jetter I received from Catherine Hanaway.
I thought it might be of interest to you. Ms. Hanaway is just one of many of the
lawmakers I have been in contact with during this past legislative session. However this
is the most recent letter and of great importance regarding an interim committee to study
the issue of the abuse of eminent domain. Which as you know many of the landowners
along this line will face should Ameren UE be granted this certificate.

Thank you for your time concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

Claire Kramer

Concerned Citizens for
Family Farms and Heritage
1005 Ferndale Ave.
St.Louis, MO 63126

12221 Canyon Rd.
Dixon, MO 65459
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June 17, 2003

Ms. Claire Waldbart Kramer
1005 Ferndale Road
St. Louis, MO 63126

Dear Ms. Kramer:

Thank you for your note regarding House Bill 447. The bill was on the Calendar
but didn't pass. We will have an interim committee to study this issue,

tf T can be of assistance o you in matters involving state government, please do
not hesitate to contact me.
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Claire Kramer
CCFF&H
1005 Ferndale Dr.
St. Louis, Mo 63126
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Goverrbrs Building
200 Madison St.
Jefferson City, MO 65102
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